
 

 
 

4th May 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 4 – Misty Mountains 
 
We are very excited about our topic this term and have booked a visit to Dunstable Downs 
and Whipsnade Estate on Friday 25th May 2018. 

The total charge per child for this visit is:- 
Coach – £7.50 
Entry Ticket to Dunstable Downs & Whipsnade Estate – £1.50 
The total cost of the visits will be £9.00 

The subsidised contribution for the visit is £7.50 per child. 
 
Please return the form and your contribution to the school by Friday 18th May 2018 
 
Children will need to be in uniform and have a packed lunch in a named plastic bag including 
a snack for the morning and the afternoon, plenty of drinks but please no fizzy drinks or 
cans. The bags will be thrown away after lunch, so please do not put any containers or 
spoons in.  
 
If your child has free school meals a packed lunch will be provided by the school.   You may 
wish to also send your child in with an extra drink and snack in a named carrier bag but 
please no fizzy drinks or cans.  
 
 The coaches will be leaving promptly at 9.00am. We are hoping to return back at school for 
normal time. 
 
For the safety of our children, and in order to fulfil legal requirements, we will need extra 
adults to accompany us on the trip. Please indicate on the tear- off slip whether you would 
be able to come along. 
 
If you have any other queries please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher and 
thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mrs C Andrews 

Head of School 
 
 


